

JL:NT:ENV 19

11 March 2008

Jimmy Jian-Min Li

Chinese Professionals Club of Australia
9 Holskamp Street
MOUNT WAVERLEY VIC 3149

Dear Jimmy

2008 CLEAN UP AUSTRALIA DAY

I wish to thank you and the Chinese Professionals Club of Australia group for participating in this year's Clean Up Australia Day at Jells Park.

You were part of an amazing effort by Monash residents, students and businesses. There were more than 600 people at 20 Clean Up sites and over 1200 students and teachers from 11 schools involved in the clean up in 2008. Over 350 bags of litter and dumped rubbish were collected.

Through the efforts of Monash volunteers over 3.5 tonnes of litter was removed from our local streets, waterways and parks – creating a cleaner environment for us all to enjoy.

Again, thank you for your efforts and the City of Monash looks forward to your involvement with Clean Up Australia Day 2009!

Sincerely

NINA THOMAS

Coordinator Waste and Environmental Services